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25 September 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent 

 
I am delighted to announce that we have organised an end of half term Halloween disco for Years 7, 8 
and 9 to be held on Thursday 24 October 2024 from 6.30pm - 8.30pm in the school hall.  
 
The dress code is optional fancy dress with prizes available for the best dressed.  
 
Tickets, costing £3, are on sale on MCAS and must be bought by 3pm on Tuesday 22 October for 
entrance to the disco.  Please also complete the online consent form at 
https://forms.gle/PvEYbeZBFrqkQiZQA . Your child’s place will not be secured until you have made the 
payment and completed the online form.  We reserve the right to withdraw the invite if a student's 
behaviour is not acceptable leading up to this event. 

There will be cakes, sweets and drinks available to buy during the evening, so students are welcome to 
bring a small amount of money with them. All money raised will help the School Council develop ideas for 
projects in the future. 
 
Staff will be present throughout the disco. At the end of the night, students will need to make their own 
way home. If you are happy to allow your child to walk home rather than be collected, please ensure you 
have indicated this on the online consent form. 
 
Please note: tickets will not be sold on the door so if students do not have a ticket they will not be allowed 
to enter.  
 
Yours sincerely    

 
Ms A Moat 
Assistant Headteacher 
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